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Welcome to Celebrate Sherborn! –In addition to event updates and 
information about how to get involved, this newsletter highlights some of the 
history, culture, and examples of community engagement that make Sherborn a 
special place.

Mark your calendars, tell your friends & neighbors, and get 
involved – there is a lot to celebrate in 2024!

Upcoming Events

1. NATIVE AMERICANS OF NEW ENGLAND, lecture with Dr. 
Christoph Strobel (April 3rd at Sherborn Library 7-8:30pm)
Sponsored by Sherborn Historical Society.

2. TOWN-WIDE SCAVENGER HUNT, fun for all ages, explore and 
learn about Sherborn landmarks. This month-long event offers 
something for everyone!.  (Starts April 15th- Prizes can be picked 
up at Library Arts & Crafts Fair on May 11th)

3. SHERBORN 350TH ROCKUMENTARY, our very own, very fun, town 
musical film featuring some of Sherborn’s most talented 
filmmakers, musicians, and actors. (Opening Weekend April 27th

with showings @ 1pm and 7pm at Sherborn Community Center –
FREE)

4. ANTIQUE CAR SHOW, take a ride into Sherborn's Past at this 
vehicle show featuring antique cars, town equipment & farm 
equipment.  (May 18th 4-7pm - FREE) Sponsored by The Sherborn 
Fund

5. 350TH PARADE AND “SHERBSTOCK” –One big parade, Five great 
bands, this is the epic, not-to-be-missed event of the year!!
Jameson Field (Saturday Oct 5th)

We hope to keep most events free for 
the Sherborn Community. Many thanks 
to our generous sponsors listed below.

If you would like to sponsor an event, 
please email sherborn350@gmail.com.  

Please consider making a tax-
deductible donation to help us 
Celebrate Sherborn!  All donations of 
$350 or more will be recognized on 
sherborn350.org and at the year-end 
culmination event in December. 

Checks can be made payable to: 
Town of Sherborn
Memo: 350th Celebration
19 Washington Street
Sherborn, MA 01770

Use your phone to scan 
the QR code to donate online.  

Check out the Gallery page on sherborn350.org for 
photos and links to recordings of recent lectures:

✓ Native Landscaping with Trevor Smith -
sponsored by Sustainability Committee and GPC

✓ Honoring Indigenous History w/Doug Brown -
sponsored by Sherborn Historical Society

✓ Sent to Sherborn w/Dr. Estelle Freedman -
sponsored by Sherborn Historical Society



 
 Wow!  “A Floral Feast for the Eyes” in celebration of Sherborn’s 350th was amazing.  Thank you to 

the Sherborn Garden Club and all who participated in this special event at the Sherborn 
Community Center on March 12th.   The floral arrangements were enjoyed by Library Patrons as the 
arrangements moved across the street to the newly renovated reading room at the library.   
Credit: Leah O’Brien Photography/leahobrienphotography.com/sherborngardenclub 
 

 

Sherborn350.org 

 

COMMITTEE TO CELEBRATE SHERBORN’S 350TH 
PLEASE REACH OUT WITH QUESTIONS! 
Heidi Doyle, Abby Fiske, Mary Moore 
(Co-Chairs), Neha Raj – Web Design 

Intern, Jim Byrnes, Ariana Delaney, Kevin 
Delaney, Alison Mitchell Ayekolove, Kathy 

Halamka, Lisa  Hodson-Walker, Sue 
McPherson,  Bill Miller, Sam Nelson, 

Melinda O’Neill, Margo Powicki 
George Fiske, Honorary Chair 

Elizabeth Johnson, Town Historian 

 

 

Take a picture with the 350th 
Burgees?  Check out at 

Sherborn Library.  Send pics to 
sherborn350@gmail.com, 

instagram.com/sherborn350 

We are always looking for creative 
ways to Celebrate Sherborn! 
If you have an idea to share, send email to 
sherborn350@gmail.com -- we can help promote 
and support the event. 
 
Thanks to the following organizations for their 
350th support to date: Unity Farm, Sherborn 
Community Center Foundation, Sherborn 
Historical Society, Sherborn Library, Groundwater 
Protection Committee, Energy and Sustainability 
Committee, Sherborn Garden Club, Sherborn 
Picks Up!, Friends of the Sherborn Library, Pine Hill 
School, Sherborn Fire & Rescue Association 

 

 

 
 

 

How many 350th Stickers have 
you collected? 



DULY NOTED

MVPs - George Fiske learned his love of 
Sherborn from his dad, George Farrington Fiske 
who was the chair of the 300th in 1974.  George 
Jr. was Chair of the 325th in 1999 and he is now
an honorary chair with daughter Abby stepping
up to co-chair the 350th Celebration.

Photo courtesy Sherborn History Center Instagram.

Happy 100th Birthday Phyllis Braun
The Sherborn Garden Club celebrated the 
100th Birthday of founding member Phyllis 
Braun in style at their “Floral Feast for the 
Eyes” event on March 12th at the Sherborn 
Community Center.

Suburban Press 1975, scanned by Ken Gray c/o Sherborn 
History Center, Below Leah O’Brien Photography

How many 350th stickers 
have you collected?  



‘Sign Up to Clean Up’
@ sherbornma.org    

WHY?  We can all do our part to
Keep Sherborn Beautiful!
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You will want to 
tell your friends 
and family you 
were there on 
October 5th

… an amazing 350th

parade sponsored 
by Sherborn Fire & 

Rescue Assn. 
followed by an epic 

event at Jameson 
Field

… kudos to 
Melinda O’Neill 

and Kevin Delaney 
for stepping up to 

organize this 
special event!

Volunteers 
Needed!

Happy Spring! It’s hard to miss the gorgeous 
Daffodils popping up along Sherborn’s scenic
roads, meadows, and stone walls.

Did you know The Sherborn Daffodil Trail,
under the sponsorship of the Library Trustees
and the Friends of the Library, was
established in 1982 to commemorate the
lives and service of Richard and Mary B.
Saltonstall who funded the construction of
the Town's public library (Sherborn Library) in
1971.   

Check out Margo Powicki’s wonderful history
of The Sherborn Daffodil Trail at the Library 
and online.
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